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Statement of results of inspection in accordance with Article 90(a) of the Safeguards Agreement 

(INFCIRC/283) 

Sir, 

I have the honour to refer to the inspection at Transfer Channel and Interim Storage for Spent Fuel, 

Nuclear Material Waste Storage and laboratory (RIG‑), carried out on 14 June 2023 under the 

Agreement between Indonesia and the International Atomic Energy Agency for the Application of 

Safeguards in Connection with the Treaty on the Non‑Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons 

(INFCIRC/283). 

Material balance area RI-G: 

Based on the activities conducted and the information available to date in connection with such 

activities, the results from this inspection were satisfactory. 

Should you have any comments on the above statement, I would be grateful to receive them at your 

earliest convenience. 

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
   for Mohamed Lamari 

Director 

Division of Operations A 

Department of Safeguards 

cc: 

The Resident Representative of Indonesia to the IAEA 
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